
06/11/2019 

MR Peter Gard 
26 Ocean View RD 
FRESHWATER NSW 
pandjgard@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I support this application. A market at Harbord Bowling Club will be a fantastic, family friendly 
and community based asset which we will all be able to enjoy. A market like the proposed is 
lacking in our part of the Northern Beaches. 

Sent: 6/11/2019 10:59:15 AM
Subject: Online Submission


